
St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School 

Cnr Melbourne & York Street (PO Box 4085) East Gosford NSW 2250 

T: 4325 1159   E: speg@dbb.catholic.edu.au   W: www.spegdbb.catholic.edu.au 

 

Family Mass 

Children’s Liturgy every 9am Mass 

except in school holidays 

 

P & F Meeting 

Wednesday 2 June 7pm 

 

 

St Patrick’s Hall 

Enquires and bookings please call the 

school office 

 

 

Outside School Hours Care 

E: eastgosford.oshc@dbb.org.au 

or phone 0408 165 671 

or visit the school website 

 

 

The Uniform Shop 

phone 0412 087 696 

opening hours during school terms 

Tuesday 

8.30am – 10.30am 

Also 1st Friday of every month 

2.00pm – 4.00pm 

The uniform shop can be contacted 

outside of business hours by email 

stpatricksprimary@alinta.com.au 

payments can be made direct to  

Alinta Apparel in the form of cash, 

credit card, or debit credit card 

NO CHEQUES 

uniform price list  & online shopping 

available at 

http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/alinta/ 

 

2nd Hand Uniform Shop 

Fortnightly Friday 2pm  

or as advised. 

Contact Louise 0407 100 433 

 

Canteen 

Infants: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary: Wednesday & Friday 

Rostered volunteers please give  

24 hours’ notice if you are unable to 

attend 
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   Enews 16            22 October 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope that you are all well and that 
your children in Year 2 – 6 are ready 
to be back at school next week.  

It was wonderful to have our Kinder 
and Year 1 children all back this 
week and they have all settled back 
into the routine of school as if they 
haven’t been away.  

There are still many changes and 
new advice coming every day and I 
will send another Compass newsfeed 
to you later today with more detailed 
information.  

The main points are though that we are starting staggered pick up times in 
the afternoon.  

Dropping off your children in the morning 

Parents are asked to drop their children off at the school gate. Parents are 
not able to enter the school grounds. 

Picking up your children in the afternoon 

Infants Children with surnames/last names staring with A – M will need to 
be picked up at 2.40pm 

Infants children with surnames/last names starting with N – Z need to be 
picked up at 2.50pm. 

Only the Primary children (or walkers as they are referred to) who 
catch buses will be brought over to the Infants.  

All other primary children will need to be collected from the Primary 
Playground. 

As we can not accommodate a kiss and drop anywhere on either campus, 
parents can come onto the playground in the afternoon to wait for their 
children. Unfortunately we can not organise any other pick because of our 
close proximity to the Central Coast Highway and the many buses that  
arrive each afternoon.  

Parents are asked to wear a mask, sign in on the QR code, social  
distance and to not socialise on the playground or out the front of 
the school. 



 Children who have COVID/Flu like symptoms 

We have been advised that if your child has any of the COVID or Flu like symptoms (cough, runny 
nose, temperature, trouble breathing) that they must remain at home. Their siblings are also to  
remain at home and the whole family is required to be tested and remain at home until a negative 
COVID result. The results of the COVID tests do need to be sent through to the office prior to the 
child/children returning to school. 

Teachers and Classes for 2022 

We are still finalising the staffing for 2022.  Parents and children will find out their teacher for 2022 
on our Step-Up morning which is Monday 13

th
 December.  

Thank you to those parents who have already let us know that they will be leaving at the end of 
the year. We will be sad to see these families leave our community but also wish them all the best 
in their move to other parts of Australia.  

We have some new families joining us net year as well and I am sure that our community will 
make them all welcome in 2022.  

We are organising our classes for 2022 at the moment and once these have been finalised by the 
end of next week (I am hoping) there will be no further changes made. 

Kinder 2022 Transition 

We are able to hold our Kindergarten 2022 Transition this year but we will be only having a three 
week program and it will look different to previous years. 

These will be held on Friday 12
th
, 19

th
 and 26

th
 November. Parents can only drop off their children. 

Unfortunately we are not allowed to have parents on site. We also have to have two separate 
groups and two drop off and pick up times.  At the moment we can’t have the new little ones meet 
their buddy for next year. We do hope that this changes before the end of Transition.  More  
information will be sent home next week. 

Canteen 

I understand that the canteen will be opening soon. Can I remind parents that only doubled  
vaccinated volunteers are able to assist in the canteen. Your vaccination certificate needs to 
be sighted by the office staff before entering the canteen. Volunteers, need to check in on the QR 
code, wear a mask and social distance. Children will be sent to the canteen in year groups. 

Please look out for the Compass communication with more detail about new guidelines and  
advice. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Take care and God Bless 

Cheryl 

Here is the link to our  

Grandparents Liturgy—Thankyou 

to our  staff for creating the liturgy. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VCGt1NAwsbo 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VCGt1NAwsbo


  FROM OUR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION C0-ORDINATOR FIONA BOLTON 

There is a beautiful saying that goes like this:  

“The closest we will ever come in this life to seeing the face of God is seeing 
the face of our grandparents.” 

 
Grandparents can play a significant role in the lives of children. In recognition of this very  
important place that grandparents have in our lives, Pope Francis declared July 25, 2021, as the 
first World Day for Grandparents and the Elderly. “Grandparents are often forgotten, and we forget 
this wealth of preserving and passing on the roots. For this reason, I have decided to establish the 
World Day of Grandparents and the Elderly,” the Pope said. This celebration will now take place 
every year on the fourth Sunday of July, close to the feast of Saints Joachim and Anne, the  
grandparents of Jesus.  
 
In announcing this special day, Pope Francis said, “Not only are grandchildren and young people 
called upon to be present in the lives of older people, but older people and grandparents also 
have a mission of evangelization, proclamation and prayer, and of encouraging young people in 
their faith.” 
This is a wonderful opportunity for us to celebrate and honour our 
grandparents and the elderly. Here at St Patricks, we are celebrating 
Grandparent Day today so look out for the online liturgy and share it 
with all grandparents. 
In the words of Pope Francis, “May every grandfather, every  
grandmother, every older person, especially those among us who are 
most alone, receive the visit of an angel to console their loneliness 
and to remind them of Jesus’ message: “I am with you always.” 
May we be those angels! 
Wishing Grandparents everywhere a happy, holy, joyful ”Grandparents 
Day.” We pray that your day may be filled with the love and peace of 
the Lord. 
May St Joachim and St Anne, Parents of Mary, Grandparents of Jesus Bless you, your children 
and your grandchildren.  
 
Mission Sunday 

All Catholic churches around the world will be celebrating 
World Mission Sunday on Oct. 24. The theme of this 
year’s World Mission Day is “We cannot but speak about 
what we have seen and heard,” (Acts 4:20) It is an  
invitation to each of us to “take charge” and to make 
known what we carry in our hearts. This mission is and 
has always been the identity of the Church: “It exists to 
evangelize.” Please remind your children to wear crazy 
socks and bring in a gold coin donation as we show our 
support for Catholic Mission as they work with communi-
ties around the world, equipping them with the skills and 
knowledge to live their lives in full dignity, as the Creator 
God intends. 

Gold Coin   

donation please 

https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/events/event.dir.html/content/vaticanevents/en/2021/6/22/messaggio-giornata-nonni.html
https://press.vatican.va/content/salastampa/en/bollettino/pubblico/2021/06/22/210622a.html


  

FROM THE 

PARISH 

Year 4 are getting the Veggie 

Garden ready  

and Year 3 are reaping  

the rewards!! 



 

St Pat’s Newsletter P & F - 22.10.2021 

 
Welcome Back to Term 4, 2021.  We all thought 2020 was a crazy year, I think 2021 takes the cake!! 
 
P & F Thank You gift to St Patricks School. 
Earlier this term, the P & F committee presented a gift voucher to spend at Café Expresso East Gosford to 
all St Patricks staff members.  Thank you to each and everyone of you for all your efforts during HBL. 
 
Bingo – Save the Date. 
We apologise for the rescheduling of our bingo night.  We have now locked in Saturday 5th March 2022.  
Further details will be posted on Facebook and in our newsletter next year. 
 
Christmas Raffle 
We will be having a Christmas Raffle this year – stay tuned for further details. 
 
Canteen update 
Thank you to all of those who have already put their name down to help this term.   Attached is the most 
recent roster – please contact Louise on 0407 100 433 or comment on ‘Our Kids Canteen’ Facebook page 
if you can help out. 
 
We are working on having chicken fingers added to Friday lunch orders, we will keep you posted. 
 
If you have taken tea towels home to wash, would you please return them as we are running low.  Thank 
you. 
 
Please note: Only volunteers who are fully vaccinated can assist in the canteen and the school is 
required to sight your vaccination certificate.  
 
2nd Hand Uniform shop 
The 2nd hand uniform shop is currently closed as parents are not allowed on school grounds apart from 
when they collecting their children.  
 
Position Vacant  
We are looking for someone to help out with our school canteen.  Duties include:  checking stock levels, 
ordering and placing items in fridge/ Freezer once delivered.  If you are interested, please contact Louise. 
 
 
P & F Meeting 
Our next P & F Meeting is on Wednesday 17Th November, our last meeting for 2021.  We look forward to 
seeing our regulars and we welcome any new parents and/or carers who would like to take part.  If you 
have any feedback and you’re unable to attend our P & F Meeting, please email Rachael – 
rach380@hotmail.com or Louise – louise.bridekirk@bigpond.com. 
 

mailto:louise.bridekirk@bigpond.com


 



 

 

  

Here are a selection of resources regarding supporting students to return to school after lockdown. There are re-

sources for both families and educators. Most are UK based, however the information and suggestions are still 

relevant.  

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/coronavirus/school-guidance-for-coping-with-coronavirus 

https://coronavirus.beyondblue.org.au/i-am-supporting-others/children-and-young-people/how-to-help-your-

teen-transition-back-to-school.html 

https://nipinthebud.org/returning-to-school-after-the-lockdown/ 

Anxiety in children: Tips For Teachers 

School Photographs 

We will be sending home the School Photographs as soon as students 

return to school. 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/coronavirus/school-guidance-for-coping-with-coronavirus
https://coronavirus.beyondblue.org.au/i-am-supporting-others/children-and-young-people/how-to-help-your-teen-transition-back-to-school.html
https://coronavirus.beyondblue.org.au/i-am-supporting-others/children-and-young-people/how-to-help-your-teen-transition-back-to-school.html
https://nipinthebud.org/returning-to-school-after-the-lockdown/
https://nipinthebud.org/information-for-teachers/anxiety-in-children-tips-for-teachers/


 



 


